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October, 2022 
 

Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members: 
 

I am excited to share, we will begin to recite the Rosary every 2nd Thursday 
at 5:00 p.m. This week's rosary will be led by Father Erick. Please follow the 
link below and join us in the Holy Rosary. 
 
 
 

With Love and Unity,  

 


